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·  There was nothing unique or unusual in hosting a cheering competition. While ours would be limited to League members at the outset there was no discernible difference from any of the other competitions held throughout our State. Some of our squads participated in competitive cheerleading but many did not. This was not the inclusive event we envisioned. What we did share was that all squads performed at halftime of their respective football games. If we limited our competition to halftime routines all schools could participate. We presented this plan to all League members. It became obvious from the outset that some schools still had reservations. Most of these arose from the formidable reputations of a few of our squads with a history of success as competitive cheering programs. 
There was more work to be done. 
